
From: Julie Stusick  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 12:08 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Notice of Meeting May 20,2017? 

 

We received Notice of Public Hearing for 

a new construction by us with a past date of hearing and  

was dated June 5, 2017 to us and the hearing date says May 20, 2017???? 

 

Why would I get this after the date? 

This proposal of 1140 Broadway Site is of 

great concern for the area. 

There is so many residents already 

and the am and pm trafffic is quite congested already. 

I would think a study would be made of this and the issue of water 

and water pressure, and parking spots as well. 

 

Are the residents going to be RE notified of the hearing 

ahead of time This is not CORRECT.  We should have time 

to be notified of the meeting well  before the meeting. 

 

Please take action on this matter to let all the residents 

know of this issue. 

 

Julie Stusick 

936 Wall st  #6 

AA, MI 
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